York, Marylisa

From: MacNeil, Jami

Sent: Friday, November 22, 2019 2:29 PM

To: Philbrick, Jeff; William A Weary

Cc: Gordon Smith

Subject: Spinney NRPA application: Google map with embedded photos

Mr. Philbrick and Mr. Weary:

It was nice to meet you today. Below is the link to the Google map created by Mr. Spinney, with embedded photos and
notes, which he submitted to the Department by email on 10/16/2019. It works best if opened in a Google-supported
browser (like Chrome).

https://drive.google.com/open?id=1MKT7vOb8jPFpJ6FaAl703kOVm1g&usp=sharing

Best,

-Jami MacNeil

Environmental Specialist 111

Bureau of Land Resources

Maine Department of Environmental Protection
(207) 446-4894 | jami.macneil@maine.gov




